
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 2nd December 2022 

This week has been Humanities Week at Aragon! In Nursery, we took a special trip all the 

way to Antarctica – it was very cold! We read the story ‘Lost and Found’ by Oliver Jeffers 

to introduce our topic. Over the course of the week, we have been learning lots of facts 

about penguins, polar bears, the weather and more!  

We have been busy making our own penguins, playing in the Antarctica ice (water tray) and 

making sure we have the correct clothing, hats and gloves, before we pick up any snowballs 

(our maths table).  

On Thursday we had a VERY special delivery that was waiting for us when we got to Nursery! 

Jingle the Elf!! He has already been up to lots of mischief and left us a very lovely letter!  

Christmas has arrived at Nursery!! The children have loved decorating the Christmas trees, 

dancing to Christmas songs and most importantly practising for our big show next week!  

 

Star of the Week: 

Jellyfish (all day children): Millie for her 

fantastic Antarctica fact file!   

Dolphins (morning children): Lily for her 

beautiful singing during our Nativity 

rehearsals.   

Whales (afternoon children): Leo for 

fantastic enthusiasm and dancing when 

practising for our Nativity!   

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our very special 

visitor!  

Look at what we have got up too!  


